From: larry freigang [mailto:bmw-2@att.net] Sent:
Monday, April 5, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: sewer invoice

Good morning Alex My name is Larry Freigang and my account #115756000 | am writing to see if
there is any way you could help with my water invoice. We had an outside water faucet freeze and
break apparently i didn't close the shutoff completely and when the faucet broke we lost 8000 gallons on
the meter reading when Kathern called and told us to start checking for leaks because of the high usage

| found the leak and really tighten the valve meanwhile we lost another 4000 gallons which will reflect on
the next invoice. Usually our bill is $ 184.62 now its $ 1587.59 Please if there is any thing you could do
to help my wife and | would be extremely grateful that's a lot of money for us and knowing the next bill
will be over $ 750

Thank you! .
Larry Freigang

2319 Bramblewood ct
Waukesha, wi





